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CoOry.
Floph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Lneclosure . 17th June, 1931.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 15th instant,
from which it is noted that application has been made by
the Owners of the motorship "JOSIAH MACY" for the
re-assignment of freeboards in accordance with the Convention
Regulations for Tankers.

With regard thereto I have to send herewith a copy
of my letter to the Gothenburg Surveyors in the matter, and
on receipt of their report 4 complete copy of the computation
will be sent to you for guldance in dealing with the German
Authorities.

It is noted that the vessel is stated to be &
sistar vessel to the nSYITHIOD", particulars of which are
already in your possession.

1 may add that you may jgsue a letter to the
See-Berufsgenossenschaft gtating that the strength of the
vessel is suitable for the mimimum tanker freeboard.

1 am, Dear Sir,
yeiirs tdifptuidy'c Ronicter

A. Chisholm, Esq., Seoretary.

HAMRITRE . 008$S0-008SSE-0093



